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Dear Prof. Dr. Parthasarathi Chakrabarti, 
 
The Government of India is organising a global summit on Responsible AI for 

Social Empowerment (RAISE 2020). The summit to be held virtually from October 5 - 
9, 2020 will be inaugurated by Hon’ble Prime Minister of India, Shri Narendra Modi. 

 
  India is scripting a new narrative of social transformation, inclusive growth and 
empowerment, using the power of technology where AI and emerging technologies are the 
key thrust areas. RAISE 2020 is aimed to unveil India’s vision for AI, showcase talent, 
create awareness and launch an action roadmap. It will focus on 5 distinct themes, viz. 
Responsible AI, Data, Collaboration, Ecosystem Development and Empowering a 
Billion+. Global experts and delegates in research, policy and innovation on Artificial 
Intelligence are expected to participate in the Summit and share their insight on how to 
leverage the new wave technology towards betterment of the larger global population.  
 
  RAISE 2020 would endeavour to unite different nationalities and stakeholders in 
developing a joint plan of action relating to the use of AI for solving common governance 
challenges in areas of Health, Education, Skills, and also address issues around ethics and 
privacy that the world faces today. Details about the summit, the agenda and the sessions 
are available on https://raise2020.indiaai.gov.in/. You are also cordially invited to attend 
the inaugural session on October 5 from 7:00PM to 9:00PM other sessions as per your 
interest and availability. 

 
Given the importance of the topic, this summit holds a lot of value for students and 

faculty alike. Keeping this in view, the registration for the summit has been made open for 
all and is free of cost. I would like to seek your active support in extending the invitation for 
attending this summit to every students, teachers, professors, academics and administrators 
of your institution. Your kind support in this matter is greatly appreciated.  

 
With Regards, 

    Yours sincerely,  

 
Prof. Dr. Parthasarathi Chakrabarti, 
Director, 
Indian Institute of Engineering Science and Technology, Shibpur, 
director@iiests.ac.in 

https://raise2020.indiaai.gov.in/

